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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                          
 
SONGS OF PRAISE How Great is Our God 
 I Speak Jesus 
 
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
SPECIAL MUSIC Your Grace Still Amazes Me 
 
AMERICA FOR CHRIST VIDEO 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC Good and Gracious King 
 
SCRIPTURE Mark 9:42-48 (Page 1001)                            
 Luke 17:1-2 (Page 1037)                           
   
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Firm Foundation (He Won’t) 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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Announcements 

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the 
narthex.  
 

Dr. Heidi Clark’s Ordination Service is this afternoon at 3:00 p.m. 
in our sanctuary. All are invited to come and celebrate this wonderful 
event with Heidi. There will be a brief reception in the cafe’ following 
the ceremony. 
 
Time Change! Catalyst Youth will meet directly after service today 
from 12:00 - 2:00 p.m. A pizza lunch will be provided. 
 
Calling all 5th through 7th grade students to Connect! Join Ashley 
Hall and Christine O'Neil for a small group all your own. We will meet 
at the O’Neil home from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. on the 2nd and 4th 
Thursdays of each month. In the coming weeks we will dive into 
what the Bible has to say about our hunger, God's nature, and being 
filled. We will also play some fun games and snacks will be provided. 
We can't wait to connect with you! 
 

Camp Judson Weekend Youth Retreat:  
Friday February, 21 meeting at 6:00 p.m. from the middle church 
parking lot and returning on Sunday, February 23 by 4:00 p.m. 
Students from 6th - 12th grade are welcome, cost is $40/person,  
$35/person if multiple siblings are attending. We are in need of 
additional chaperones for this retreat, please contact Christine O'Neil 
if you can assist. 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary 
basis.  Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely 
confidential, the funds you contribute have helped many people over 
the years at NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes 
provided in the pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and 
place in the offering plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  
If you have such a financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori 
Tissue. 
 
Donations of canned and boxed food items for North Hills 
Community Outreach’s Food Pantry can be placed in the marked 
box under the church mailboxes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 February 9 February 16 
Nursery/Toddler Room Meredith Wallace Kylie Ammer 
Ushers Suzi Hines Christine O’Neil 
 Amy Mendicino Needed 
 
Special thanks to Worship Collective for being with us and  
leading worship at our church this morning. Take a look at the  
insert enclosed to learn more about their ministry at  
Ohio Christian University.  
 
Thank you to our visuals team, Sarah Hefferin (live stream) and 
Wallace (video tech). 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Today: 12:00 p.m. Catalyst  
   3:00 p.m. Dr. Heidi Clark Ordination Service 
   4:00 p.m. Ordination Reception 
   
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Bible Study 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual)  
   7:00 p.m. CE Board Meeting 
  
Thursday: 10:00 a.m. Ladies Memorable Brunch 
   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal  
   6:30 p.m. Connect Group 
          
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
  
  

   


